
WSR 22-08-103
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

DEPARTMENT OF
NATURAL RESOURCES

(Committee on Geographic Names)
[Filed April 5, 2022, 7:31 p.m.]

Please accept this memo as notification of a special board of 
natural resources meeting on April 7, 2022. This special meeting is to 
discuss providing comment to the United States Department of the Inte-
rior regarding its proposal to rename 18 geographic features through-
out Washington state that bear a derogatory term for Native American 
women.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Caleb Maki at 
360-902-1280.
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